

Vane Close, Thorpe St. Andrew, Norwich. NR7 OUS

Tel: 01603 436180

Email: office-ds@yare-edu.org.uk
Website: dussindaleprimary.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Louise Norgate

**2** ···· **3** 

Wednesday 21st September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

## Year 6 Educational Visit to Gressenhall Farm and Workhouse

Year 6 are planning to visit Gressenhall Farm and Workhouse on Tuesday 4<sup>th</sup> October to deepen their learning about life as an evacuee during World War II.

The total cost for the visit, including transport by coach is £505. Therefore, we are asking parents for voluntary contributions of £8.40 payable via Pupil Asset. Although contributions towards the cost are voluntary, if insufficient funds are received the visits may not go ahead.

To enable your child to attend the visit, please provide consent via Pupil Asset by Thursday 29<sup>th</sup> September 2022. Please note consent must be ticked as well as payment paid.

If you would like to accompany us to this event as a parent helper, please contact your child's class teacher via the class email address

Yours sincerely

Miss Gascoigne, & Miss Moore Year 6 Team









Together on a voyage of discovery, raising standards and safeguarding children





